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 BOARD OF SELECTMEN

MINUTES

      Tuesday, May 8, 2012
      Swampscott, MA 01907
Attendance: Chairman, Richard Malagrifa, Selectmen Barry Greenfield, Glenn Kessler, Jill G. Sullivan, and Town Administrator, Thomas Younger. 
Votes of the Board:

The Board voted unanimously on a motion by Selectman Sullivan to support favorable action on Article 18 to amend the Zoning by Law pertaining to the Temple PPD, seconded by Selectman Greenfield. 
Town Administrator’s Report:
Thomas Younger, Town Administrator updated the Board on the following:

· Update on communications with the movie company.
· Selectman Sullivan asked if the parking lot would be blocked at Phillips Beach and Mr. Younger answered no it would not be blocked. 
Adjournment:

The Board voted unanimously on a motion by Selectman Sullivan to adjourn meeting at 6: 55PM seconded by Selectman Greenfield. 
Attest:

Maureen Shultz 

Administrative Assistant 

